
From: Tom Clare 
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 3:46 PM 
To: McLaughlin, James 
Cc: Clark, Kalea Leen, Jeff 
Subject: Legal Correspondence Sent on Behalf Of The Raymond Sackler Family 
  

CAUTION: EXTERNAL SENDER 

Jim: 
 
Thanks for taking my call this afternoon.  As discussed, please see the attached response  to your 
June 15, 2020 letter. 
 
We look forward to continuing the thoughtful discussion — and exploring these issues in more detail 
— once you and the rest of the Post team have had a chance to review and digest the information in 
our letter. 
 
In the meantime, have a great weekend.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Tom 
 
Tom Clare 
Clare Locke LLP 

 


